
10/16/2014 Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Mental Health Commission SLT 

:Q .,, 
Fwd: Mental Health Commission SL T 
1 message 

Judi McCall urn <judi. mccallum@edcgov. us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Oct 16, 2014 at 11 :10 AM 

This item will be on October 21st's agenda. Thank you for including in the board packets. 

Judi McCallum 
Assistant to Supervisor Norma Santiago 
District V 
County of El Dorado 
530.621.6577 

-- Forwarded message --
From: Joan Wilson <tahoejw03@charter.net> 
Date: Thu, Oct 16, 2014 at 10:08 AM 
Subject: Mental Health Commission SL T 
To: cob@edcgov.us, judi.McCallum@edcgov.us 
Cc:  

To the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors, 

I am writing in regards to the Mental Health Commission in South 
Lake Tahoe. We have traditionally had 5 seats on the commission 
and want to continue with that same number of seats. It is important 
that we have this representation for our community. Please do not 
take our voice away - we want to retain out 5 seats. Several of us 
had emailed you on this issue in the past, but somehow those emails 
have been "lost". So we are asking again that we may at least keep 
our current 5 seats on the Mental Health Commission. 

Thank you, 

Joan Wilson 
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